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Special Education 

Special Education is currently finishing up the evaluations for the 2016-17 school 

year, as well as having planning meetings for the 2017-18 school year. 

English Language Learners 

 The ELL students have just finished up taking the ELPA21 test.  That is a Federal 

requirement that we test their English proficiency level annually.  This will help to 

decide how services will be provided for next year. 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

The recruitment process is beginning.  Staff are all signed up for Summer Institute. 

 


